ARMY ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION
OFFICE OF THE GRADUATE MANAGER

UNITED STATES MILITARY ACADEMY
WEST POINT, NEW YORK

18 November 1945

Mr. F, C. Allen,
Basketball Coach,
University of Kansas,
Lavrence, Kansas.

Dear Phog:

In reply to your letter of 30 October, I
regret very much that I was unable to make arrange-
ments for the selection of the Queen., Personally, I
thought the boys would enjoy this responsibility very
much, However, the Staff turned thumbs down.

I trust everything went along in good order
on your Homecoming Program last Saturday.

Best regards,

Yours truly,

L. MeC, JONES,

Colonel, F. A.,

Graduate Manager of Athletics
LiJ -HC



